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August 20, 2023 
 
Dear OMSD Families & Staff: 
 
In anticipation of Tropical Storm Hilary, I want to ensure that we are prepared and informed. The 
safety and well-being of our students, staff and families remain our top priority. As such, we are 
reaching out with a few friendly reminders to help ensure safe and efficient arrival to and from 
school.  
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